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6. Public Act #21-29 “An Act Concerning The Zoning Enabling Act, Accessory Apartments,
Training For Certain Land Use Officials, Municipal Affordable Housing Plans And A
Commission On Connecticut’s Development And Future”.

Chairman Dombrowski reported at their September 8, 2022 meeting the Planning & Zoning
Commission approved the Zoning Regulations Update, which included Ledyard’s Regulations
for Accessory Dwelling Units (ADU). He stated the new Zoning Regulations would become
effective on September 28, 2022. He explained by Ledyard having their own Accessory
Dwelling Units (ADU) Regulations that the town would be able to Opt-Out of the State’s ADU
Regulations; and it would provide the town with more flexibility in regulating the Accessory
Dwelling Units in our community.

Chairman Dombrowski went on to explain the next step in the process was for the Planning &
Zoning Commission to vote to recommend the Town Council Opt-Out of Public Act #21-29
(Accessory Dwelling Units). He stated that he would expect the Planning & Zoning
Commission’s recommendation to Opt-Out of Public Act #21-29 to be presented to the
LUPPW Committee in the coming weeks. He stated to Opt-Out of the Public Act #21-29
ADU that it would require a two-thirds vote of the Town Council.

RESULT: CONTINUED Next Meeting: 10/03/2022 5:30 p.m.

IX. ADJOURNMENT-

Councilor Paul moved the meeting be adjourned, seconded by Councilor Rodriguez.
VOTE: 2 - 0 Approved and so declared, the meeting was adjourned at 6:28 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Paul
Committee Chairman
Land Use/Planning/Public Works Committee


